
From: marnah <marnah@mindspring.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 5, 2015 11:14 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: please no terminal to export liquefied propane gas  
  
Dear Susan Anderson, 
  
Portland was recently awarded President Obama’s Climate Action Champions award. The 
city’s own climate goal is to reduce our carbon emissions by 80% by 2050. Despite this, a 
Canadian fossil fuel corporation is asking our city to roll back its environmental code along 
the Columbia River to allow a terminal to export dangerous liquefied propane gas. It is vital 
that this is not allowed to happen.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Marna Herrington 
PMB 297 
25 NW 23rd Place, Suite 6 
Portland, Oregon 97210 
 


